16.

PROPOSED WATER RESERVOIR —JOHN BRITTEN RESERVE

This matter came to the Board by way of supplementary report. The Chairman outlined to the meeting the
reasons why this item was not included in the agenda for the meeting and why it could not wait until the next
meeting of the Board.

The Board resolved to receive and to consider this report.

The report outlined a proposal to seek the declaration of part of the John Britten Reserve as a local purpose
utility reserve to enable a water reservoir to be built to provide high pressure water to the extended Living Hill
zone below the reserve as shown on the Proposed City Plan. This report was to be considered by the Parks and
Recreation Committee and was referred to the Community Board for its comments.

The Board resolved to support the proposal outlined in this report.



